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September 26, 2017
In Reply Refer To:

COC-066169 (CONO40)

Mr. Travis Marshall

Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
101 South 3rd, Suite 301,

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Dear Mr. Marshall,

The BLM-Colorado River Valley Field Office has reviewed your July 25, 2017 letter informing us of Mayne
Block & Stone’s request for a partial acreage release for the Dotsero Quarry, DRMS Permit No. M1987-074,
This partial acreage release would reduce the permit area from 65.5 acres to 13 acres.

The June 8, 2017 BLM inspection determined Mayne Block and Stone has successfully reclaimed the specified
52.5 acres in the Dotsero Quarry and it may be released from the DRMS permit area. The remaining 13 acres of
surface disturbance will require a sufficient financial guarantee until final reclamation, including revegetation, is
determined to be adequate.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Jessica Lopez Pearce, Geologist, at
(970) 876-9018 or jlopezpearce @blm.gov.

Sincerely,

e

Brian Hopkins
Assistant Field Manager



